
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support representative Heubert's bill HB 2601  
On Thursday February 13th at 1:30pm  
 
My name is Bethany Rowley. 
 
I am a Kansan born and raised.  
 
I am not anti vaccines, but I am pro parental rights, and free choice when it comes to 
health. I am concerned that this proposed bill will remove those choices for those most 
at risk.  
 
Some may feel that those at risk will be taken care of by their doctors 
 
However, in this day and age doctors are scared to write vaccine exemptions because it 
could essentially put their license at risk.  
 
Taking away health freedoms always hurts more people than it saves. I believe it is of 
the utmost importance that we are able to keep our freedoms. 
 
Bethany Rowley 
Wichita, Kansas  
 


